
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 
 

Individual Pupil Photos 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,        3rd November 2023 
 
The school photographer will be here on Friday 10th November to take individual photos of the 
children.  If you would like a photo to be taken with pre-school siblings, please bring your children to 
the school hall between 8.15am and 8.45am via the school office entrance. Children who have 
siblings in school will have their photographs taken together during school time.   
 
All children should wear school uniform on this day. We would be grateful if the children in Year 5 
and the lunchtime cross-country runners would bring in their PE kits to change in to. Children in Year 
1 will have an altered PE lesson with no kit required. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mr P Garratty 
Head Teacher 
         


